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Our curriculum and learning this term has been based upon our Cultures and Diversity 
through “Tell Me Your Story and Sing Me Your Song”. 

The Junior School have covered: 

Who am I? Sharing of Culture, Family Tree, Celebrations, World Mapping/New Zealand, 
Home and Future Me. 

The Middle School have covered: 

Who am I? Family Tree, Respect and Together We Can, My Cultural Story, Cultures 
Around the World and Learning From Each Other. 

The Senior School have covered: 

My Identity Box, Story and Memories, Whakapapa, Pepeha, Significant People, Myths & 
Legends, Music History, Waiata/Anthems, Song & Story Connections. 

Our schoolwide theme has concluded with an International Day to celebrate and share all our 
cultures and diversity together. As a school, we continue to join in cultures through 
friendship, growth and respect. The pride in our diversity and so many cultures was evident 
in the many smiling faces in our Cultural Parade last week. 

Thank you to everyone who participated and to parents for supporting us in the wearing of 
precious Taonga.  

Upcoming Events: 

Royal New Zealand Ballet 17th March 

Class Photos 25th March 

ANZAC commemoration service 9th April (students only). 
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2025 TERM DATES  

Term Starts Ends 

1 Tuesday 28 Jan Friday 11 April 

2 Monday 28 April Friday 27 June 

3 Monday 14 July Friday 19 September 

4 Monday 6 October Wednesday 10 Dec 

NB Teacher Only Day Friday 19th June 

School Property 
The new school canopy/shade is finally progressing 
and we hope to have it fully erected before the end of 
Term. 
It has been 3 years in the planning and will have  
seating cut into the bank also. We look forward to it 
being available in the future. 
We have a section of the footpaths closed off around 
the office and Performing Arts Theatre. This is due to 
uneven ground surface and concrete will be being  
replaced and ground down to level it off. Please use 
the safe areas and do not go through the cordoned off 
flags. Thank you. 




